
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE  
TOWN OF KINGSTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

KINGSTON PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING/MEETING 

February 20, 2024 
6:45 PM 

 
 

Pursuant to NH RSA 676:4, I (d), and 675:3, notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be 
held by the Kingston Planning Board on Tuesday, February 20, 2024 beginning at 6:45 
PM in the main hall of the Kingston Town Hall,163 Main Street, Kingston, NH. The purpose 
of the hearing is the following: 
 
Board Business: 

• Public Hearing: There are no public hearing applications on the agenda. 

• Board to vote to adopt the revised Stormwater Regulations as proposed 
by the RPC - ARTICLE 908: STORMWATER MANAGEMENT 

• Legal notice postings and newspaper publication fees 
o Newspaper of general circulation: Manchester Union Leader will be 

the new newspaper used for any legal notices that may need to be 
published in the newspaper. Carriage Towne News is no longer in 
business. 

o Legal Notices: According to NH RSA 675:7 Notice Requirements for 
Public Hearing, Section I.(b) in lieu of publication in a paper of 
general circulation, Planning Board notices for public hearings may 
be prominently posted on the home page of the Town’s website, or a 
link directly to the notice appear prominently on the home page. 

• Correspondence 

 

• Any other business that may legally come before the Board.  
 
 

 The public is encouraged to attend. 
  This public body may go into one (1) or more non-public sessions.  
 

 

Lynne Merrill, Chairperson, Kingston Planning Board 

Board Business not in progress by 10:00 PM will be continued to the Board’s next meeting; the meeting will adjourn no later than 10:30 PM.  

Applications may be heard prior to the Board completing Board Business.   


